
Dear editor, 
 
 Thank you for taking care of editing our manuscript. We have deposited the 
NMR spectra on Zenodo and the corresponding archive is now properly referenced in 
the manuscript with a DOI. We did our best to format the manuscript according the 
guidelines recommended by Magnetic Resonance. 
 
Yours, 
 
Bruno Kieffer 


